
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 8/29/2022 9:27:03 AM

Subject: City Manager’s Office coverage - Aug 29 to Sept 2

Good morning Mayor and Council,

I hope you are having an enjoyable summer. For this week, I will be out of town but am monitoring 

email and staying connected with our team. 

Armin is in the office all week and Karen will be back in the office on Wednesday. Please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to any of us should you need anything. 

Best,

Paul 




